
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’ve come to the end of a very short term but 

what a busy one it has been. The Christmas holiday 

feels like a distant memory and we are fast 

approaching Easter!  

Thank you all for your continued support this term 

with the children, staff and school events.  

I hope you have a lovely half term break. 

 

Award Winners 

A big well done to all our award winners.  

This week’s awards were for children who have 

demonstrated excellent contributions in our Jigsaw 

sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Fri 1st March-St David’s day. Dress in anything welsh! 

Fri 8th March-World Book Day. Dress up as your 

favourite character 

Please note, the remaining INSET Day for the 

Crickhowell and Gwernyfed cluster will be on Fri 5th 

July 2024. There will be no school for children on that 

day. 

First week back  

Monday 19th Feb – First day back 

Tuesday 20th Feb  -Year 3 swimming at Brecon LC. 

Drum lessons 

Open the Book assembly for all children 

School Council meeting 

Wednesday 21st  Feb -UpBeat Dave working with 

Year 3 on the pBuzz. 

Mother Language Day 

Reception, Yr 1 & 2- Wild Walk  

Thursday 22nd  Feb-Ed Burfield working with some Yr 

4’s on the cornet. 

Eco committee working with Bute Energy 

Violin lessons 

Classy Cooks-3.20-4.20 

Friday 23rd Feb- Guitar, piano and drum lessons 

 
A big thank you to Mr Hart from Crickhowell High 

for teaching Year 3 and 4 about Buddhism today.  

Your artefacts were fantastic and we especially 

liked your Buddhist meditation posture.  Diolch yn 

fawr!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Have a great week! 

Newsletter-Friday 9th February  

Patrwm y Pythefnos/Phrase of the fortnight  

Dydd Miwsig Cymru/Welsh language Music Day 

 

 

 

Dydd Mwsig Cymru-check out our Twitter/X 

account to see some photos of us celebrating a 

day of welsh music! 

 

 

 


